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moved to the June test. The next test is on April 29th in person with over 852 students planning to 

test. Scorers will be reading about 300 papers each from the online test. Thank you, scorers!  

Aubele notes that when he started as a scorer, he was intimidated, but the training day was 

helpful. He recommends beginning with the in-person version. Baker notes that in-person readers 

come in over two days between 9 am and 12.  

Brown states that the summer test will continue as scheduled. There will most likely be a test in 

Fall. Therefore, we need to reconstitute the GPE advising committee. Senate does fill this 

committee; however, it has not been filled for a couple of years. If anyone wants to be on this 

committee, you are welcome. This committee advises the GWAR committee and creates prompts 

for the GPE. Stammler asks how many people serve on this committee. Brown believes there are 

6 to 9 people. It does need to go through Senate




